
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7   CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 
 
 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
 

Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná “Sanepar”, “Company”, in compliance with the 

provisions of CVM instructions, hereby advises its shareholders, investors and the market 

at large that the reservoirs that make up the Curitiba Integrated Supply System (“SAIC”) 

reached the level of 80.34% of its capacity with the rains that have occurred in recent weeks 

and, therefore, communicates the ending of the supply rotation that has been in effect in 

the Curitiba Metro Region, as well as that the supply normalization should occur until 

01/21/2022. 

 

 

Curitiba, January 19, 2022. 

 

  

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

 

This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the only 
legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


